
Meeting Between Staff of the Federal Reserve Board  
and the Florida Division of Bond Finance  

August 28, 2014 
 
 
Participants: Anna Lee Hewko (Federal Reserve Board) 
   
  Ben Watkins (Florida Division of Bond Finance) 
  
 
 
On August 28, 2014, Ben Watkins, Director, Florida Division of Bond Finance, spoke by 
telephone with Anna Lee Hewko regarding the comments he submitted in his comment letter 
about the potential impact of the U.S. municipal securities market that may result from the 
proposed rule to implement a quantitative liquidity requirement.  The comment letter is available 
at: http://www.federalreserve.gov/SECRS/2014/July/20140730/R-1466/R-
1466_061314_129531_524091038806_1.pdf. 
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